
How to Get on 501(c)(3) List 
 
Fort Polk released a Finding of No Significant Impact for the Environmental Assessment for the 
Elimination of Trespass Horses on Fort Polk in which Fort Polk announced its decision to 
proceed with COA 7.  The first phase of COA 7 is the acceptance of horses by 501(c)(3) 
organizations on the list of participating 501(c)(3) organizations.  In order to be on that list, an 
organization must submit documentation to Fort Polk that it is a 501(c)(3) organization.   
 
If you desire to be placed on the 501(c)(3) list, an authorized member of your organization 
should submit an email stating your request to be placed on the list, along with the 
documentation to show that your organization is a tax exempt organization approved under 26 
U.S.C. §501(c)(3).  Fort Polk will start accepting requests for inclusion on the list on August 29, 
2016.  Qualifying organizations will be placed on the list in the order in which all necessary 
documentation is received by Fort Polk.  Requests to be placed on the list should be sent to 
usarmy.polk.imcom.mbx.pao-public-response@mail.mil. 


